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Subject: Response to Code Violation Search - 908 Hall Station Drive, #20,0 Bowie, MD 20721
 

 
Hello –
 
Thank you for clarifying the request. A search of code violation records found no violations for 908 Hall Station Drive, Unit
200, Bowie, MD 20721.
 
With this response, DPIE will consider this request closed.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to reach back to me at 301-636-2053.
 
Sincerely,
 
Avis Thomas-Lester |Public Information Officer
Prince George’s County Department of Permitting, Inspections and Enforcement
 
9400 Peppercorn Place | Suite 500 | Largo, Maryland 20774
Office 301-636-2053 | Mobile 240-508-9723 | athomaslester@co.pg.md.us
 

 
Please let us know how we are doing by completing the short, confidential DPIE Customer Satisfaction
Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DPIECSS21-22.
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